
 
 

      
      

     
       

      
       

        
 

       
      

    
 

      
    

 

Mowing 

Recently, the District has received numerous inquiries regarding the mowing schedule. The 
contract with Cepra depicts (28) mowings for low visibility ponds/low maintenance turf, along 
with the discretion on environmental/physical conditions of the turf and soil. During frequent 
rain events, the sandy soil is relatively soggy which prohibits a mower from gliding smoothly 
over the turf. When these conditions occur, while it is not aesthetically pleasing, it is quite 
beneficial to the turf as it allows it to “go to seed.” The seeds assist in replenishing the turf 
which is ideal for the pond banks, the District, and the budget. 

When Cepra is prohibited from mowing due to environmental/physical conditions, they mow 
an extra time or two throughout the calendar year as permitted. This is standard operating 
procedure with all landscape companies throughout the state. 

If at any time you have any landscape concerns, please submit a maintenance/field service 
request by visiting the website at: www.thepreserveatsouthbranchcdd.org. 

http://www.thepreserveatsouthbranchcdd.org/



